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I N V I T A T I O N

The Australian Local Government Women’s Association, 

Victorian Branch

Warmly invites you to join us for a
High Tea at the Melbourne Town Hall
With  special guest speaker, lawyer and company director

Kate Spargo
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and the announcement and presentation of ALGWA’s 2018 Bursary Award

followed by the AGM at 3.30pm.

Date: Thursday 19th April 2018 Time: 2.00 to 4.00pm.  Venue: Yarra Room,
Cost:  $60 members; $70 non members 

[Grateful thanks for the City of Melbourne for hosting this event; 

proceeds go towards funding the Award]

Enquiries to: Helen  Harris  OAM  

Helen.algwa@gmail.com


0429 833 324

RSVP by 12th  April  please
Bookings via:
https://www.trybooking.com/USBP     
